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07/01/2022 

 
 
RE: ROADWAY CLOSURE for 61st ST  
 
 
To: whom it may concern  

 

Good day. Please let this letter serve as a notification that JLS Group Construction LLC will be closing the 

roadway on 61st ST.  Between Woodside Ave and 43rd Ave  

 

From July 5th, 2022, to July 7th, 2022, 7:00 AM to 5:00 PM to perform concrete operations. At 40-22 61st St, 

the roadway is too narrow for concrete trucks and pumps. Therefore, the road will be closed, and it will not be 

more than two to three days per week.   

 

I appreciate your understanding and sorry for the inconvenience. 

 

Matthew Lee  

Project Manager  

JLS Group Construction LLC  
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